
UoN set to reopen next week 

The University of University (UoN) is set to reopen next week. 

A statement from the Academic Registrar announced the reopening dates for the institution on 
Thursday evening. 

“The University of Nairobi wishes to notify all students whose programmes were in session 
before the closure of the university on April 5, 2016 that they will resume their studies as 
follows: 

“Students from College of Health Sciences Level 5 – Bachelor of Medicine and Bachelor of 
Surgery degree programmes to resume studies on Monday, April 25, 2016. 

“All other programmes in all the colleges and campuses that were in session at the closure of the 
university on April, 5, 2016 to resume on Tuesday, May 3, 2016,” read the statement. 

 

 

 

 


